Free eBooks
Running Mac OS X Panther
Available To Downloads

AppleÂ® has shown no mercy to the MacintoshÂ® power user---that dedicated individual who
knows their MacÂ® inside and out: what makes it tick, and what makes it tick better. In the rapid
evolution of Mac OSÂ® X, there have been three major releases, and each new release challenges
the power user to once more stay ahead of the learning curve. Mac OS X Panther is no exception to
that rule. With more than 100 new features, including a new Finder, Expos , FileVault, and an
improved BSD Unix core, there's plenty here to master. Fortunately, power users have a secret
weapon in Running Mac OS X Panther. This book takes readers deep inside Mac OS X's core,
revealing the inner workings of Panther for those who want to get the most out of their
system.Running Mac OS X Panther is the ultimate Swiss Army Knifeâ„¢ for power users who want
to customize, tweak, and generally rev up their Mac. The easy-to-follow format is organized into
three primary parts:Getting Started introduces you to Mac OS X--where it came from, how it's put
together, and how it worksAdministration Essentials gives you the tools you need to examine how
your system is running and adjust all the knobs behind its operationNetworking and Network
Services covers all the ways Mac OS X interfaces with the world around it, including wireless and
spontaneous networkingDeveloper Tools, including Xcode, for Mac OS X are discussed throughout
the book where needed to accomplish the task at hand. The appendices that follow include handy
quick reference materials for things such as Open Firmware.Written for readers who are inquisitive
and confident enough to dig into their Macintosh system, Running Mac OS X Panther doesn't waste
time talking about silly Finder tips or glossing over the messier details. This book dives right in and
explains how your Mac works. You may not be a Mac guru when you start this book, but once
you've read it, you'll be well on your way.
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Many years ago I bought a second hand Ford Cortina in dubious condition. I kept it running with the
assistance of a marvelous volume purchased at a specialist bookstore that was referred to as "the
shop manual." It wasn't much help teaching you how to drive or how to park but if you needed to
know how to perform an oil change, flush the radiator or bleed the brakes it told you all the details.
Now James Duncan Davidson has given me a shop manual for Macintosh OS X Panther.This
volume assumes you know how to use your Mac, how to perform all the routine changes that are
easily accomplished with the GUI. Davidson also assumes you don't want to know how to get a
movie running as your desktop, or get an ExposÃ© blob floating on the screen or any of the usual
sort of 'hacks' or 'hints.' What he gives is a good guide to lifting the hood and performing serious
mechanical work or tweaking the performance of your Mac with enough background information so
that you can feel confident taking your own steps.It was good after a few near misses to read an
O'Reilly book that was once again well written, well edited, tight and crammed full of information
pitched at just the right level. Davidson has done an excellent job with this book.Davidson starts with
a little history, and from the viewpoint he presents, this is not a waste of space; he spends his time
explaining exactly how we arrived at the current version of the Mac OS.Then we have a chapter
titled "Lay of the Land" that explores the file system, including both the Finder view and the view you
get from the command line. It also explains the four file system domains and the 'Library' directory.
The third chapter is a quick (20 pages) look at the Terminal and shell.
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